
11 July 2016 
 

Capital Raising Initiatives - Clarification 
 

The Board of Western Mining Network Limited (“WMN” or the 
“Company”) wishes to clarify that the $500,000 in Convertible Loans 
secured as part of the Bridging Finance announced to ASX on 8 July 
2016 are subject to shareholder approval. A notice of meeting will be 
sent to WMN shareholders in due course. 
 
On behalf of the board of directors, 
 
 
 
Nathan Taylor 
Non-Executive Chairman 
 
For Further information visit our website at 
www.westernmining.net or email 
info@westernmining.net 
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